
 

COMMUNIQUE 30  

IEC Voter registration 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

We have arranged with the Independent Electoral Commission (IEC) to come to 

Evergreen Broadacres to register residents at this address to ensure they are eligible 

to vote in the correct voting district in the 2024 national and provincial elections. Once 

the election date has been announced, we will apply for special votes for all residents 

who are registered here and wish to vote here. 

 

You are invited to come and register your new Evergreen address with the IEC 

on 5 October 2023 in the Clubhouse.  Registration will commence at 10h00. 

 

To minimise queuing, the session has been divided into time blocks based on 

surnames as follows: 

 

Time Surname 

10h00  Surnames starting with A – H 

10h30 Surnames starting with I -O 

11h00 Surnames starting with P-Z 

 

Please bring your green bar-coded ID book or smart ID with you. 

 

 

Best 

 



David Presbury 

Chairman 


